Southern Yacht Club

GYA Confirms Liptons Schedule for Sep 17-18
Friday, 02 September 2011
Last Updated Monday, 19 September 2011

The 2011 Lipton Cup Challenge has been re-scheduled for September 17th and 18th at Pontchartrain Yacht Club, in
place of the Back To School Regatta . An updated NOR/SI for each regatta will be sent out as soon as the appropriate
changes have been made, and will also be posted to the club's website at www.pontyc.org, and the GYA website at
www.gya.org.A A

Note to the GYA Club Commodores - The Semi-Annual meeting will NOT be held during the Lipton weekend due to the
short notification window. The meeting has been tentatively re-scheduled for November 19th, at Pontchartrain Yacht
Club, during Back To School Regatta. A formal Notice of Meeting will be forwarded to you when details have been
finalized. A

| hope everyone came through the storm relatively unscathed, and look forward to seeing you all in a couple of weeks.A

Stay safe...and dry!

Janie Eshleman

GYA Secty/Treas

A
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